
 

 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians! 

I wanted to reach out to share an exciting new initiative that we have launched to help raise 

money for the school! 

We have partnered with a company called Denner UK, to start a NO COST recycling program 

to collect empty inkjet and toner cartridges, and we are asking you all to get involved by 

spreading the word to family and friends. 

Simply have a root around at home, or work, for any unwanted printer cartridges (empty or 

full!) and then bring them into school.  We have a recycling box in Reception for you 

to pop them in, and each time that gets full we organise a FREE collection from Denner UK.  

They then process them at their London facility and for every cartridge collected, they pay 

the school up to £1 per cartridge, providing a fantastic opportunity for us to raise funds for 

the school’s projects and initiatives. To put this into context, the majority of households will 

be using inkjet printers, and each box can hold in excess of 400 of these meaning that for 

every full box that is returned it could raise as much as £400 for the school! 

Not only does this help generate financial support, but it also encourages environmentally 

friendly practices both at school and at home. 

Please just reach out if you have any questions and we look forward to receiving all your 

unwanted printer cartridges! 

Thanks in advance for your support on this easy and environmentally friendly program to 

help us raise much needed funds for the school! 


